PHONE/FAX: 909.596.1946



May 22, 2017

Principal Arrow Montessori 818 West Gladstone Street San Dimas, CA 91773

Dear Principal,

On behalf of Damien High School, I would like to congratulate your school and recognize one of your students for outstanding academic achievement.

As an incoming freshman to Damien High School, your student has earned the title of "Honors at Entrance." To receive this designation, the student had to score on the High School Placement Test in the 90th percentile or above. This is a significant accomplishment since the percentile is all students in the United States who took the test in January 2017.

This award includes a scholarship, which your student and family have been notified. I am including in this mailing a certificate for your student. Please feel free to give your student this certificate at your graduation, in his class or any end of the year event.

Damien High School appreciates the great leadership and teaching your school provides. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephen Quintero

Director of Marketing & Outreach

Damien High School

quintero@damien-hs.edu

909-596-1946 x 270